



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

October 25, 2018

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Thank you to the many parents who helped provide the teacher meal and worked at the book fair. We appreciate it very much.

What is ST-Math? ST Math is a visual instructional program that engages students in creative and rigorous problem solving, allowing them to see the math and grow. The math concepts are first presented without the use of language and symbols. Jiji is a penguin who guides them during the program. Ask your child about ST Math. If you'd like to learn more, there is a parent resource page on their web site that you might want to check out: https://www.stmath.com/parent-math-resources. Students in PreK-5 use this program at school. Your child's teacher will let you know if it is something that you child should do at home or not.

Students who are in Preschool, Kindergarten and Grade 1 may bring a costume to change into on October 31st. Simple is best. Please do not send accessories that resemble weapons. Please do not send any food or treats to school. We are food free due to the many allergies. I know many of the teachers have some fun learning activities planned for the day.

We launched our Green Club yesterday. Students in Grades K-2 met to discuss some of the things we will work on this year and students in Grades 3-5 cleaned out our garden beds. We are going to do great things at school this year!



Grades 3-5 Green Club members helped with fall clean up in the Sageville garden!

Calendar of Events

Monday-October 29

3:30-5:00 PM Volleyball

Tuesday-October 30

Picture Re-takes

Wednesday-October 31

8:05 Choir Costumes for PreK, K & Gr. 1 only 9:00 Gr. 3 Symphony Green Club 3:30-5:00 PM Volleyball

Thursday-November 1

Yoga lessons

Tuesday, October 30

Picture retakes. Please call the office so we know who is getting their picture re-taken. Please bring original photo package back to school.

Friday-November 2

9:40 Late Start Career Café for Grs. 4 & 5

Friday Focus:

 We will be working on the district standards and tasks with Hoover teachers.





Cleaning out the garden beds!

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings!

There are many exciting things happening in Sageville's counseling department! We've begun some of our small counseling groups during lunch, finished up our Minute Meetings, begun our classroom guidance lessons on Conflict Resolution, and 4th & 5th graders will experience their first Career Café next Friday!

Remember: If you are interested in talking about your career at an upcoming Career Café, please, contact me. Future Career Café dates are below. We'd love to have you! Career Café is held one Friday a month from 12:05-12:35 p.m.:

Dec 7, Jan 11, Feb 8, March 8, April 12, & May 3.

Scrip orders and Box Tops are due tomorrow!

Thank you to our book fair volunteers:

Erin Neises, Chair

Sandy Bahl
Latisha Sand
Lindsay Quam
Allison Kass
Deb Jameson
Kathy Rohner
Val Barton
Angie Steffens
Janet Freihoefer
Jessie Ehrlich
Haylee Ehrlich
Kelli Buchenau
Kassidy Buchenau
Mr. Dyer

We couldn't have done it without you!

We made \$3625.73 on the fall book fair.

This means we get
to purchase
\$1994.15 in books for
our library!